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From Monday 19 February 2018 all clinic services will be temporarily located in modular units 

opposite the Mental Health building until the completion of the $170 million Stage 3 Wagga 

Wagga Redevelopment which is expected by 2020. 

For all clinic appointments please go to the new clinic reception area shown below. For more 

information phone the main reception on 5943 1245.                           

  
All Outpatient Clinics, Pathology 

blood collections and Hospital 

in the Home (HiTH) are located 

in buildings 2 and 3. Please 

phone   

5943 1245  

Nurse Practitioners 

(wound, diabetes, chronic 

respiratory) is also            

located in building 2. Their 

new number is 

5943 2440 

Ambulatory Rehabilitation    

Services (ongoing rehabilitation 

in an outpatient setting) is    

located in building 19 in front of 

Community Health. Please see 

the map overleaf. Their phone 

number stays the same at  

5943 3298 

Allied Health (physiotherapy,       

occupational  therapy, speech and 

dietitians) are located in building 

20 in front of Community Health. 

Please see the map overleaf. Their 

new phone number is   

5943 2450 

Check out the project wall/staff info 

board for project updates 

Call us on: 02  5943 1245 www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Email: Kate.Kennett@health.nsw.gov.au 
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